
Whittingham C of E Primary School are pleased to 
invite all pupils who attend our school to the first 

ever Whittingham’s Got Talent!
Whittingham Memorial Hall 5.30 - 7.00

Friday 14th July.
Entry forms will be emailed out very soon and need 

to be returned  by Monday 26th June.
All acts need to rehearse beforehand and bring their 

own props / resources.
Entries welcome from individuals and groups and the 

act should last between 2 and 5 minutes.
Entry to watch the show is £2 per adult. Children 
under 14 are free. There is no charge to enter the 

show.
There will be a bar selling soft and alcoholic drinks 

and a raffle.
Donations of raffle prizes welcome.


